FAQ Clarion University Spring 2020 Commencement

To help address your questions regarding the Spring 2020 Commencement, we have
developed a list of frequently asked questions. We encourage you to check this FAQ
often, as it may update frequently.

1. When will the May 1st and 2nd, 2020 Commencement Ceremonies take place?

Graduates of the Spring 2020 class (for all locations) will be invited to participate at
a ceremony in December on the Clarion campus.

In addition, on May 8, we will celebrate the graduation of the Spring 2020 class by
launching a video celebration that will commemorate their accomplishment on the
University webpage and social media.

2. Will I still receive my degree even though commencement is not occurring
this semester?

Yes, you will still receive your degree and diplomas will be mailed to graduates’
permanent address unless you indicated a diploma address. Diplomas will be
delayed due to the grading changes this semester. We expect students to receive
their diploma in the mail around mid to late June.

3. When will I be notified of the plans for the December Commencement?

Graduates will receive correspondence in the mail at your permanent address in
early November with the details for December Commencement. More details
regarding RSVPs for the December ceremony will be sent to your university email
sometime in August.

4. What if | am unable to attend the ceremony in December?

For those graduates who are not able to attend in person the December ceremony
their names will still be recognized.

5. How do I place an order or cancel my regalia’/honor cords.

The University Bookstore recently emailed spring graduates regarding their regalia.
If you have further questions on how to receive or cancel your order, please contact

the Bookstore at: 814-393-1820 or email at 1662mgr@follett.com

6. Will my name still be in the 2020 Commencement printed program?
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If you have worked with the Registrar’s Office to confirm that your requirements are
complete, you will be listed in the program.

How do | get a copy of the 2020 Commencement printed program?

The commencement printed program will be handed out at the ceremony in
December or can be mailed at the students’ request.



